
Offaly Bike Week 2015 
 

Bike Week 2015 took place from Saturday 13th to Sunday 21st June with cycling events all over the country, 
organised by local authorities, community groups, charities and cycling groups.  
 
Events delivered in conjunction with national and local clubs / organisations, and schools, as part of Bike Week 
2015 included:- 

        
 

    
 

Safe Cycle Training In preparation for their 
participation in Offaly’s Bike Week lunchtime 
cycle, 175 pupils from three primary schools 
took part in Safe Cycle Training. 



    
 
Birr lunchtime cycle supported by Offaly Sports Partnership and Wolftrap Cycling Club on Wednesday, 17th 
June. Approximately 140 pupils and teachers from three primary schools, and Wolftrap Cycling Club members, 
as well as An Garda Síochána and An Taisce participated in the event.   
 

    
 
 
 

    
 
  

Tandem cycling for people with visual 
impairments (supported by National Council for 
the Blind in Ireland (NCBI), Wolftrap Cycling 
Club, Tullamore Cycling and Touring Club, and 
Lough Boora Parklands) on Wednesday, 17th 
June. Approximately 12 people participated in 
the event including people with visual 
impairments and volunteer pilots from Wolftrap 
Cycling Club and Tullamore Cycling and Touring 
Club 



Family Cycle Day supported by Lough Boora Discovery Park took place on the 22nd June. 100 participants took 
part in fancy dress bike races, slow bicycle races and a host of other activities as part of the day 
 
Birr Bike Week supported by Wolftrap Cycling Club 
Leisure spins for adults took place on the 17th and 18th June. Beginner spins continue apace on Sunday 
mornings. 
 
Edenderry Bike Week supported by Team 905 
A day of cycling for adults took place on the 17th June. 21 cyclists took part in the event 
 
Ferbane Bike Week supported by Lynx Cycling Club  
 

         
Kidz Skill  

 
Tullamore Bike Week supported by Tullamore Cycling & Touring Club 
Approximately 25 people participated in a leisure spin with Tullamore Cycling and Touring Club  
 

 Approximately 20 children participated 
in a Kidz Skillz session 

 Approximately 20 adults joined in an 
adult spin 

 Approximately 25 children participated 
in an open “skillz” night with sessions 
continuing thereafter 

 Five new cyclists joined the novices 
group following their participation in 
the novices spin 


